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Dear Experts, 

We hereby invite You to the closing conference of the joint project of Križevci College of 
Agriculture and Hungarian University of Agriculture and Life Sciences from Kaposvár: 
EDUAGRI - Multilevel education system for agile agri-food chains implemented within 
Interreg V-A Hungary-Croatia 2014-2020 Cross-border Co-operation Programme.  
 
We are looking forward to seeing you! 
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Professional project meeting date and location are as follows: 

Date: December 07, 2022 (Wednesday) 

Time: 9:00 – 13:30  

Venue: Kaposvár, Guba Sándor Street 40. (Hungary), Campus Council Hall 

 

For further practical information, please feel free to contact Mrs Mónika Nagy, nagy.monika.zita@uni-

mate.hu.  

AGENDA 

09:30 – 09:50 Registration 

09:50 – 10:10 Welcome speech 

 

10:10 – 10:50 Precognox, introduction to the searching application  

Endre Jóföldi, general manager, Precognox Kft. 

Dr. Arnold Csonka, Hungarian University of Agriculture and Life Science 

10:50 – 11:30 Presentation of trainings  

Dr. Silvije Jerčinović, Križevci College of Agriculture 

Dr Siniša Srečec, Križevci College of Agriculture 

Dr. Bernadett Horvátné Kovács, Hungarian University of Agriculture and Life Science 

11:30 – 12:10 Presentation of the realized activities of VGUK  

Valentina Papić, Križevci College of Agriculture 

12:10 – 12:50 Presentation of the realized activities of MATE  

Dr. Diána Koponicsné Györke, Hungarian University of Agriculture and Life Science 

 
Croatian-Hungarian interpretation will be provided during the programme. 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. Diána Koponicsné Györke and Dr. Arnold Csonka  

heads of research from MATE-KC 


